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It has come to my attention that PBDE's, a type of flame retardant, are making their way into
estuaries in Snohomish. These dangerous chemicals are harming our young Chinook salmon, and
we need to do everything in our power to support their recovery. So much of our ecosystem
depends on their survival, and any chance we can help give them is one we need to take. Even if
this proposal says "treated" water to be dumped, I do not support it and urge Everett's Water
Pollution Control facility to find a more safe and salmon friendly way to handle this. We all have a
role to play in the health of our salmon! Support their survival!


